
This bill is an unmitigated overreach by legislators upon the state's citizens. Changing our elections 
process in this manner will reduce the rights of Oregonians and have negative consequences that 
legislators cannot possibly fathom. 
 
Adding an emergency clause to this bill further blocks citizens from contesting this bill.  
 
House members that support this should be ashamed. 
 
Kate Anderson 
Oregon Voter 
 


